
                                            

Bangkok Patana School is an IB World School accredited by CIS 

 
28th August 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 
On Tuesday 3rd September, Primary parents are invited to attend our ‘Meet the Teacher” sessions. 
 
This is an opportunity for parents to visit your child’s classroom, meet with their class teacher and hear more about 
the learning within the year group.  
 
Teachers run two identical sessions to allow for flexibility. No sign-up is required.  
 
Timings as below: 

Year Group Session 1  Session 2 

Year 1 – Year 6 2.45pm – 3.15pm 3.30pm – 4pm 

 
Please note - children should not be left unsupervised on the campus during the sessions: 

✓ We encourage children to be taken home at the end of the school day.  
✓ If this is not possible, your child may attend the presentation with you. 
✓ Very limited supervision will be available in the year group area.  
✓ The Primary Library will stay open until 4:15pm.  
✓ Children in Year 1 and 2 must be accompanied by an adult when using the library after school. 

 

We look forward to seeing you all next Tuesday. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

Sarah McCormack 
Principal 


